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The Marda Loop Communities Association (MLCA) has been involved in the Streetscapes 
engagement process over the past two years. The MLCA has advocated for engagement and 
involvement in shaping our evolving communities, and strongly supports the Streetscape 
Master Plan. We welcome a clear direction from The City regarding their vision for 
redevelopment within inner-city communities, and believe this plan offers a great opportunity 
to help create the kinds of streets we want to see in our neighbourhood. 

With the degree of redevelopment already occurring along 33 and 34 AV SW, it will be 
beneficial to have a plan that supports this and future growth in a consistent and proactive 
manner. It is encouraging to know The City continues to work to find a long-term solution to 
ensure the implementation of the Streetscape Master Plan. 

Sincerely, 
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MacKenzie Kroeger 
Director - Planning & Development 
Marda Loop Communities Association 
development@mardaloop.com 

cc: Doug Fraser president@mardaloop.com 
Andrea Joyce mobility@mardaloop.com 
Evan Woolley, Ward 8 Councillor, City of Calgary evan.woolley@calgary.ca 
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